
The Leys Preliminary Assessment  
 
The Year 6 Preliminary Assessment takes place on Monday 13th January 2020. The closing 
date for registration with The Leys is Friday 18th October 2019.  
 
To find out more about the Preliminary Assessment and to register, please visit The Leys 
website at: 
 
https://www.theleys.net/422/admissions/entry-to-the-leys/st-faith-s-preliminary-
assessment 
 
https://www.theleys.net/577/admissions/entry-to-the-leys/registration 
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